
 

 

MÉTIS NATION OF GREATER VICTORIA 
COMMUNITY UPDATE-DEC 2013: 

******************************************************************************
************************************************************************** 

Join us for our Christmas 

Potluck 

THIS WEDNESDAY 11 DEC 2013 

  

SANTA WILL BE THERE AND WE WILL HAVE GOOD 

FOOD AND SOME DANCING AND SINGING AS WELL. 
  

****************************************************

**************************************** 

THIS IS THE PLAN FOR THE EVENING 

  

5:30 - 6:00 PM SET UP AND SOCIALIZING 

6:00 PM DINNER STARTS 

6:45 PM CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS SONGS 

7:00 PM SANTA ARRIVES  
7:45 PM JIGGING DEMO AND DANCE STEPS 

8:05 CHRISTMAS SING A LONG  
8:40 PM CLEAN UP 

  

 

**************************************************** 

  



We ask that you bring your own cutlery and dishes to help 
keep reduce the use of foam, plastic or paper disposable 
items. 
IF YOU ARE ATTENDING THE POTLUCK WE ASK:  

  

THAT YOU PARK ONLY ON THE SPORTS FIELD SIDE 
OF THE PARKING LOT OR ON THE STREET.  

  

THAT YOU PLEASE ENTER AND EXIT THE 
FRIENDSHIP CENTRE FROM THE LOWER DOOR OFF 
THE PARKING LOT AND 

  

THAT YOU DO NOT WANDER IN THE HALLS OF THE 
CENTRE. THERE ARE OTHER GROUPS AND WE DO 
NOT WANT TO DISTURB THEM.  

  

The potluck is held in the gym at the far end of that 
corridor 

  

***************************************************************************************** 

Our next potluck is taking 
place  Wednesday the 15th January in 
the gym of the Victoria Native Friendship 
Centre commencing at 5:30 pm.  

  

  

********************************************************************* 

JIGGING HAS STARTED AND THERE WILL BE 

SESSION  THIS EVENING 9 DECEMBER 2013 AND ONE 

ON THE 16TH ONLY FOR DECEMBER 

AT 6:45 PM  

IN THE GYM OF THE  



VICTORIA NATIVE FRIENDSHIP CENTRE  

231 REGINA AVE  

THIS IS GOING TO BE A REGULAR EVENT 

IF YOU CAN’T ATTEND THIS EVENING BUT ARE 

INTERESTED IN FUTURE DATES PLEASE LET THE 

MNGV OFFICE (PAIGE) KNOW. 

PLEASE NOTE JIGGING WILL RESUME ON THE 13TH 

JAN 2014 

******************************************************************************
********************************************************************* 

DO YOU BEAD OR ARE YOU INTERESTED IN LEARNING TO BEAD 

  

PLEASE LET US KNOW. WE KNOW THAT SOME OF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MEET FOR THE 
SHARING OF IDEAS OR TECHNIQUES AND WE KNOW THAT SOME OF YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
LEARN HOW TO BEAD. We are holding an introductory meeting at 7 pm on Tuesday 14 January 
2014 in the Amphitheatre of the Victoria Native Friendship Centre. To help in the planning for 
the meeting could you please let the MNGV office if you are already a beader or someone 
wanting to learn. Could you also tell us what beading techniques you know or what techniques 
you are hoping to learn. You are most welcome to bring examples of your work and/or pictures 
of what you do or would like to learn. Thank You for sharing this information.  
******************************************************************************

********************************************************************** 

  

  

Contact MÉTIS NATION OF GREATER 
VICTORIA: MNGV@TELUS.NET OR 250 

380 6070 
 

mailto:MNGV@TELUS.NET

